
 

 

 
December 21, 2023 
 
VIA ARMATURE 
 
Dr. Julie Funk, Dean 
College of Veterinary Medicine  
University of Arizona 
1580 E Hanley Blvd. 
Oro Valley, AZ 85737 
 
Dear Dr. Funk: 
 
At its December 15, 2023, meeting the AVMA Council on Education (AVMA COE, Council) 
determined that a focused site visit of the University of Arizona College of Veterinary Medicine  
will be scheduled for 2024 or early 2025. The focused site visit will review Standard 4, Clinical 
Resources; Standard 6, Students; Standard 8, Faculty; Standard 9, Curriculum; and Standard 10, 
Research Programs. 
 
The College is currently Provisionally Accredited and may stay on Provisional Accreditation for 
no more than 5 years. The College was placed on Provisional Accreditation effective June 15, 
2020, and may remain on Provisional Accreditation until June 15, 2025. 
   
AVMA COE staff will contact you in the near future to begin the process of scheduling a site 
visit. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this action of the Council, please contact Dr. Karen Martens 
Brandt, Director of the AVMA Education and Research Division at 1-800-248-2862, ext. 6674 or 
e-mail kbrandt@avma.org. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Philip J. Kieffer, DVM, DACVS – LA 
Chair, Council on Education 
 
PJK/acz 
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